
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Next Thursday is the last day of the first quarter. There will be no school on Friday or the 

following Monday, October 28 and 31. These days are teacher workdays.  

 

Our 8th grade orchestra will play in a joint concert with the Ragsdale orchestra on Tuesday 

evening at 7:00 at Ragsdale. They would love to have you come out and join them.  

 

Girls soccer will play on Monday at home against Southern. The football team and cheerleaders 

will play on Wednesday at home against Northern.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


